
Poland: Further support for the Polish Allotment Gardeners 
 
During their yearly statutory general assembly in Luxembourg on 8th and 9th March 
the Polish delegates have informed their colleagues on the situation in Poland after 
the judgement of the Constitutional Court. 
 
An application was made at the European Court of Human Rights in Strasbourg. 
 
After the creation of a citizens committee a draft law was deposited with the Polish 
Parliament. 
 
Further actions are planned. 
 
The representatives of the federation unified in the International Office have assured 
the Polish federation of their full support. With unanimity a statement was adopted 
and signed. 
 
This statement was sent on 12th March to the Polish authorities (President of the 
Republic, Prime Minister, President of the Parliament and of the Senate) 
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